
Posted 20180501 

NOTICE 
 
To:  All Residents  
From: Roger Taylor, Strata Council 
Re:  Dryer Vent Replacements 
 
 
Many of the current louver-style dryer vents have bent and broken 
louvers and birds are getting into the ducts, so the dryer vents are 
getting replaced with newer flapper-style vents. 
 
Starting the week of Monday April 30, 2018, workers from Eagleye 
Restoration & Construction will be replacing dryer vents on both 
Churchill Place and Hampton Court. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please call 
Roger Taylor at 250-383-9061. Thank you. 


